Huntsville Irrigation Company
801-721-2677

Subdivision review: Charly’s Acres approx. 8400 east 500 south

Current water shares: 22

The property owner of Charly’s acres, Wade Tolman and or his representative Jeremy Krause
have contacted me, and | have reviewed the plans that they have for irrigation on the new subdivision.
Mr. Tolman Currently has 22 water shares in the Huntsville Irrigation Company; these shares will be
prorated to the new lots in the subdivision allowing each lot to have secondary water as a source for

irrigation.

I have reviewed the plans for distribution of secondary water to each lot. The plans have or will
have the required easement areas necessary to accommodate the distribution of secondary water. We
will work with our contractors and the developers to ensure that the improvements are installed
according to our specs. There may be some minor changes made to the plans regarding location of
secondary water outlets as well as coordination made with the developer for construction easements

for the secondary water lines.

Thank you,

K y/

Rex Mumford

President — Huntsville Irrigation Company



